
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

 
 
 
April 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are writing to thank you for your continued support in the run up to SATs week and to 
inform you of the opportunity for your child to attend a free SATs Breakfast Club. 
 
During SATs week – Monday 12 May to Thursday 15 May 2025 – children are 
encouraged to arrive at school from 8:00am using the small hall entrance where a member 
of the Year 6 team will greet them.  
 
We will provide children joining us in school at this earlier time with a light breakfast.  We 
will also give children the opportunity to ask any last-minute questions, calm their nerves 
and prepare for the day. 
 
If your child is not able to get to school by 8:00am, please ensure that they arrive at school 
on time (no later than 8:35am). 
 
Please reiterate at home how proud we are of the pupils.  We believe that they can succeed. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Burnham              Mrs Latif 
Year 6 Teacher  Year 6 Teacher 

 
 
 

 


